Julia, Hayden, Moz, and Korinne attended the CEF meeting on May 27.

Hayden did the table at the neighborhood clean-up. Not very many people showed up. We are brainstorming ideas on how to get the word out about our events. Can flyer the area where we will be hosting the week before?

The Garden Tour is coming up on June 14. The plants will be delivered to the Palace Community Center the day before. We need volunteers on the tour day, from 8 a.m. to 2 p.m. All board members are encouraged to participate.

The next happy hour will be at the White Squirrel on June 26 from 4-6 pm. Please share this event with your neighbors and your friends in the neighborhood. We will have free food for everyone from Kim's egg rolls.

Additionally, smaller community groups are building around the neighborhood in response to the current administration. One is called Claddagh Indivisible. They will be at the protest this weekend and meet bi-weekly. I (Korinne) will begin sharing their special guests and events with LBNA and FRF so everyone is in the loop.